
Something New at Busch!


Jim Stellern is new to Native Gardening, but has done lots of research to 
construct a pleasing design for us WildOnes to use on Island C5, just north of 
the Jim Tom Blair Building at Busch Conservation.


As you can see, his design includes 111 different plants, clumped together to 
make a bold statement from April to October. (Names and numbers of plants 
required are listed in larger print on the following page.) Our hope is to introduce 
the public to these generally well behaved natives and to encourage people to 
use them in their own yards. 

	 The St. Charles Area WildOnes will begin digging up the plants currently in 
the island on March 15, and hope to smother the area with layers of newspaper 
and cardboard which will remain in place throughout the summer. We plan to 
begin planting this fall and are encouraging our WildOnes Members to donate a 
few of them to this worthy cause.







